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Christmas Tree Pick-Up and Recycling in Ridgeland 
 
 
(Ridgeland, MS - December 8, 2009)  The City of Ridgeland offers Christmas tree curbside pickup 

for residents on the following dates: December 28 – 31 and January 4 – 8.  Trees must be bare with 

all lights, ornaments, stands and nails removed.  Residents may also deliver their Christmas tree 

for recycling to Freedom Ridge Park located at 235 West School Street.  Please follow the signs to 

the drop off area.  Local fishermen are encouraged to pick up trees for fish habitat.  Residents may 

come by the park and pick up mulch from the trees after January 8.  Please contact the Ridgeland 

Recreation and Parks Department at 601-853-2011 for details. 
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